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Submission: "I wish to submit my complaint in regards to the proposal to reduce the feed in tariff for solar owners.
I have made an investment in panels and equipment based on current tariffs which I believe give a minimum level of fairness of
payment for power supplied to the grid and current rates should be maintained as a minimum.

Regards
Kevin Nott"





